

CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES

WATER - SEWER - STORM

400 La Crosse St La Crosse WI 54601-3396 Phone (608) 789-7536 Fax (608) 789-7592 utilities@cityoflacrosse.org

Tina Erickson
Utilities Accounting &
Customer Support Supervisor
ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org

Bernard N Lenz, P.E. Utilities Manager

lenzb@cityoflacrosse.org

7-27-2021

Dr. Zhijun Jia CompRex, LLC 1100 Kane Street La Crosse, WI 54603 Zhijun.jia@comprex-llc.com

Re: Letter of Support

Dear Dr. Jia,

On behalf of La Crosse City wastewater facility, we are pleased to provide this letter of support with respect to your proposal submission titled "Modular system for effectively recycling decentralized water for urban application" to the EPA, Small Business Innovation Research (SBIR) – FY 2022 release I funding announcement.

La Crosse City wastewater facility is willing to provide the wastewater samples for CompRex to develop the new process in recycling the decentralized water and provide some guidance and info in water quality.

If this proposal is selected for funding, La Crosse City wastewater facility will ensure compliance with all applicable regulations and policies related to our handling of our sewage. Should you have questions, please contact Bernard N Lenz, 608-789-7536, lenzb@cityoflacrosse.org.

Gernord M Sy

Sincerely,

Bernard N Lenz, PE - City of La Crosse Utility Manager